
      This Week at the  
Ogden Presbyterian Church 

 

Monday Memorial Day  
                                (Office Closed) 
Wednesday TOPS, 5:30 
  Bell Choir, 6pm 
  Choir, 7pm 
         **SESSION, 7pm** 
Saturday     ALL CHURCH  

                           MISSION STUDY 
                            GATHERING, 
                                8:30-11:30am 
Next Sunday Baccalaureate 

                            Sppt. Wesleyan,  
                             6pm 

 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

July 10th—14th 
 
 

Upcoming OPC Events  
 

June 5 
       Fellowship, 6:30, @  
           Alice Brendel’s 

June 7-10 
        Fireman’s Carnival 
June 11 
        Missions (after worship) 
        OPC Movie Night, 6:30 
June 18 
        VBS Registration  
             Deadline! 
June 19 
        July/August Oracle  
              Deadline!! 
June 20 
        Membership, 12:30pm 
June 26 
        VBS Work Day, 9am 
June 28 
        PW Summer Salad Dinner  
              @ Gruendikes’, 6pm

Writing of Joys and Concerns 
There is a prayer request card in the pew.  Please write down your 

prayer or praise request for us.  (Please print legibly).  Please put the 
prayer card into the offering plate during the offering so the pastor will 

include your joys and concerns in Prayers of the People. 

Touch Cards.   Please take a moment to send a thought or well wishes 
to the designated person listed below. The cards can be found in each 
pew. Drop them in the collection plate or in the little basket in the 
Library. The Deacons will make sure they get to that person. 

 

This week’s touch cards are for  -  The Rosipayla Family 
(For the loss of Randy’s mother) 

WOMEN’S 3RD MONDAY LUNCH BUNCH 
The Breakfast Group is becoming a Lunch Bunch group. We will meet 
for lunch @ good conversation at 11am at Slayton’s the 3rd Monday of 
every month. Ladies only, please! Mark your calendars, and we’ll see 

you there! 
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SUMMER SPECIAL MUSIC 

If you would be interested in doing 

special music this summer, please get 

in touch with our organist, Ellen Bristol. 

 

CHOIR PICNIC 

Wednesday, June 14th, 6pm 

@ The Weavers’ 

Hope to see you there! 

MEN’S & WOMEN’S 
BIBLE STUDY GROUPS 

 

Are done meeting until the Fall. 
Look for more info toward the 

end of summer! 
 

Have a great summer! 
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